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January 1, 2010

Dr. John Doe

Irish School of Ecumenics

Trinity College Dublin

Bea House, Milltown Park

Dublin 6

IRELAND

Dear Dr. Doe,

I am pleased to extend to you an invitation to visit the Department of Political Science at the University of Arkansas from June 1, 2010 through December 31, 2010.  This visit will allow you to interact with faculty and researchers from our department and to engage in collaboration which will further our mutual scholarly objectives.
We understand that your research will focus on the comparative study of the interrelation of religion and politics in Ireland and the United States, particularly religious worlds and the politics of difference.  
During your visit, our department will provide office space and computer access for you, as well as an e-mail account and access to our library facilities.  You will be working closely with Dr. Jane Smith, an associate professor in our department.  Dr. Smith will be responsible for orienting you to our department.
The University of Arkansas requires exchange visitors to provide documentation of financial support in the amount of at least $1,638 per month for the duration of the exchange program.  It is our understanding that funding of at least $9,828 USD for your visit will be provided by Trinity College Dublin.
You will need to locate housing upon your arrival to Fayetteville.  We encourage you to utilize the University website http://offcampushousing.uark.edu.  Please note that most lease agreements in the United States are for minimum terms of twelve months; if your stay here will be shorter, you will need to ask specifically whether rental properties offer a shorter term lease.  You should anticipate extra start-up expenses for rental deposits, utility services, furnishings, books for research, etc.  
As a J-1 exchange visitor to the United States, you will be required to maintain insurance coverage which meets U.S. Department of State criteria throughout your stay here.  If you elect to purchase coverage prior to your arrival in Fayetteville, please bring a full copy of your policy details with you (accompanied by translation in English, if applicable).  If you prefer, you may purchase insurance coverage upon your arrival here.  

Upon your arrival in Fayetteville, you must meet with our Office of International Students and Scholars (ISS) for a J-1 Scholar Orientation.  This should be done as early as possible following your arrival.  If you have questions related to U.S. immigration matters, please feel free to contact ISS (iss@uark.edu or 1-479-575-5003).

Please contact us immediately if your arrival is delayed or your plans change, so that we may make arrangements as necessary.  Again, we look forward to your visit to our department.  

Sincerely,

